
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
REGULAR MEETING 

 
The Cambria Community Services District 

Board of Directors Regular Meeting scheduled for July 
9, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  

 
The Cambria Community Services District Board of 
Directors will hold a Regular Meeting on Thursday, 

July 16, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. via Zoom Webinar. 

Please click the link below to join the webinar:  
https://zoom.us/j/92685154800?pwd=bzhqeExUSzFnNUtOZFNyZm5XL1ljQ

T09 
Password: 952412 
Or iPhone one-tap:  

    US: +16699006833, 92685154800# or +12532158782, 92685154800#  
Or Telephone: 

    Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
        US: +1 669 900 6833 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1 301 

715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 929 205 6099  
    Webinar ID: 926 8515 4800 

    International numbers available: https://zoom.us/u/aexEsF9AMH 
 
Haley Dodson  
Deputy District Clerk 
Dated: July 2, 2020  
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